
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Enngonia Public School Newsletter      

                                                                   2nd December 2016 

                                                          

Week 8 

Term 4 

Opportunities For All 

From the Principal….. 

 
Hi everyone, 
 

We had an excellent day on Wednesday for our science day. We 
learnt about air and air pressure and were joined by 

Weilmoringle and DE. 
 

Next week on Monday it is the Sisters Christmas party. It will 

begin at 10am. This will be the last time the Sisters are at 
Enngonia Public School as they are leaving Bourke. Please come 

along to say thank you and goodbye. 
 

Cathy Campbell will be visiting the pre school on Tuesday and 

Wednesday next week. 
 

We will also be having our final swimming lesson in Bourke on 
Thursday. 

 
Our student of the Week this week is Sam Stone. Sam receives 

this award for being an ambassador of Enngonia PS and giving 

public thank you’s to our visitors.Well done Sam! 
 

Regards, 
 

Melissa Harrison 

 

Student of the Week  

 

 
Sam Stone 

Upcoming Events 

 
Term 4 

 

December 

5th Sisters Christmas Party 10am 
6th -7th Cathy Campbell visit 
8th Swimming 
14th Sean Andrews visit 
16th Presentation Day/Last day of school 
 
  

Wedesday 
Morning Tea $2 

Packet Biscuits (shapes/tiny teddies) 

OR  

A piece of fruit (Apple/Orange 

Milo 

Lunch $5 

Sandwich or Salad                

Popper 

Order both for $6 

Paddle pop Ice cream  

At hometime $2 

 
 

Please bring swimmers 
to school every day. 

9 Belalie Street 
Enngonia   NSW   2840 

Ph: (02) 68747550     Fax: (02) 68747623 
email: enngonia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

website: www.enngonia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

mailto:enngonia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Science Day 
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Preschool 

Christmas is almost here and this week we have started to 
get into the Christmas spirit. We have been singing and 
listening to Christmas songs and making Christmas themed 
crafts.  

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday we made and cooked our own pizzas. We 
spread the tomato sauce on our bread, sprinkled the cheese on, 
ripped the ham and pineapple and put them around the bread 
and sprinkled more cheese on. Our pizzas tasted so good.  

 

 

 

 

 

Have we mentioned that we love swimming . We have 
been practising our floating skills. Each week we are becoming 
more confident swimmers.  

 

Flying a Kite 
Clementine made a kite, so we 
decided to take our preschool 
kite outside to fly. We had to 
run really fast to keep the kite 
up in the air.  

Reading  
We love people reading books to 
us and talking with us about 
them. 
 
We have a free book stand out 
the front of the Preschool for 
anyone to collect some books to 
read with the children at home.   
 

5 Little Speckled Frogs 
We have loved singing and 
acting out this song. It is 
helping us with our number and 
counting skills.  
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P & C General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting and General Meeting 
of the Enngonia School P&C will be held on 
Tuesday 22nd November 2016 starting at 3.15 pm. 
An invitation is extended to all parents and 
community members to attend and voice your 
opinions about what is happening in our school 
and what you would like to see in the future eg 
excursions, activities and programs, fund raising 
etc. 
Only current financial members are eligible to 
vote at P&C meetings. 
 

P & C Fundraising Goals for 

2016 
 

To help the school with the following projects: 

 Preschool – shade  
 Shade – basketball court 

P&C Items for discussion at next 

meeting 

 Fundraising 
 

Bourke Market Days 2016 
Saturday Markets run from 9am-12.30pm. Come for 

a social morning and say ‘hello’ to our local stall 

holders or set up your own stall. 

Please ring Berdine @ Little Birdy 68724242 to book a 

stall, $5 marketing fee for stall holders. 

 

Wednesday 14
th

 December (xmas night market 

5-7.30pm) 

 

Enngonia & District Events 
 

3
rd

 December – Brewarrina Rodeo 

14
th

 December – Bourke Night Market  

18
th

 December – Christmas Party @ Bush Tucker Inn 

 

 

 

Enngonia Staff 

Professional Learning 

2016 

- Miss Harrison- L3, TEN, Principal 
professional development  

- Miss Secomb- L3, TEN, Pre-School 
Conference 

- Linda- Stage 1 L3,  
- Heather- Stage 1 L3 
- Molly- Cert 3 Early Childhood 

Christmas Monster Raffle 

Tickets have been sent home for the P&C Christmas Raffle. 
Tickets are $1 each. 

There will be 3 draws. 
Donations for the raffle of non-perishable items would be greatly 

appreciated. 
Please return tickets by Thursday 15th December. 

Raffle will be drawn Friday 16th December. 
 
 



 

 

Presentation Day 
 

Everyone is welcome to come and attend Enngonia Public School’s 

presentation Day  

Friday 16th December 2016 
 

 

 

Starts at 10am-2pm  
Students go home with parents at the end of the event 

 

Performances by:  

 Preschool students 

 ‘Emus’ (K-2) 

 ‘Lorikeets’(3-6)  

 

 

End of year awards, reports and Preschool portfolios 

presented 

 
 

Special guest appearance from Santa! 
 

Free lunch provided  
 

 

Christmas hamper raffles drawn 


